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JoAnn Sutton \ /(

From: JoAnn Sutton

Sent:  Wednesday, December 31, 2008 11:08 AM
To: Howard Griboff

Cc: David Krech; Janeese Parker; JoAnn Sutton
Subject: RE: International 214 Authorizations

Janeese could not find a copy of the letter so she has gotten the OSEC stamp, making it officially filed today. |
am giving David a copy for review.

From: JoAnn Sutton

Sent: Tuesday, December 30, 2008 5:33 PM
To: Howard Griboff

Cc: David Krech; Janeese Parker

Subject: FW: International 214 Authorizations

Howard,

I've asked Janeese to do a search of the log and files to see if we have received the attached communication;
she’ll let me know tomorrow morning.

From: Class, Edgar [mailto:EClass@wileyrein.com]
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2008 6:54 PM

To: David Krech; JoAnn Sutton

Cc: Howard Griboff; Rivera, Henry; Delacourt, Scott
Subject: International 214 Authorizations

Mr. Krech and Ms. Sutton:

| am sending you this email at the recommendation of Howard Griboff.

Innovative Communications Corporation (ICC) and its wholly-owned subsidiary Vitelcom Cellular, Inc. hold the
International Section 214 Authorizations with the file numbers listed below. On Nov. 19, 2007, the Chapter 11
Bankruptcy Trustee of ICC, Stan Springel, filed the attached Letter with the Commission, among other things, to
comply with 47 CFR 63.24, which requires notice to the Commission of any involuntary transfer of control (such
as the transfer of control to a bankruptcy trustee). Section Il of the Letter (pages 5-6) provides the information
required in paragraphs (a) through (d) and (h) of § 63.18 for involuntary transfers of control.

The specific authorizations at issue are:

(1) ICUSC, Inc., File No. ITC-214-19990330-00206 -- [Please note that IBFS reflects that the licensee of record is
ICUSC, Inc. However, in April 2001, there was a pro forma transfer of control from ICUSC to ICC. On 12/19/08,
we requested via email that the Commission update IBFS to reflect that Innovative Communication Corporation,
not ICUSC, is the licensee of record.]

(2) Vitelcom Cellular, Inc., File No. ITC-214-19990330-00207

(3) Vitelcom Cellular, Inc., File No. ITC-214-19930312-00048

We would like to confirm that the Bureau received the Letter giving notice of the involuntary transfer of control to
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Stan Springel as Trustee for the estate of ICC, and that the Letter provided the appropriate notice with respect to
the above referenced International Section 214 Authorizations.

Thank you very much for your assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Edgar Class

Wiley Rein LLP

1776 K Street NW
Washington, DC 20006
1: 202.719.7504

f: 202.719.7049

eclass @wileyrein.com

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an attorney-
client communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or
ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please do
not read, copy or forward this message. Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and
notify the sender immediately by sending an e-mail to Information @wileyrein.com.
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